TOWN OF BUFFALO
BUFFALO PLANNING AND ZONING MINUTES
The Buffalo Planning and Zoning Board met at 6:00 PM on Monday, June 12, 2023, at the Town of Buffalo City Office. Board members present were Tim Glines, Lila Teigen, Stephanie Smith, and Elizabeth Henderson. Secretary Erica Wagner was also present. Guests included Bill Anders, Loren Pierce, Deb Marco, Larry & Sheri Blankenbaker, Nate & Karen Teigen. 
President Glines called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 
A motion was made by Teigen, 2nd Smith to approve the agenda. All in favor.
We welcomed Elizabeth Henderson, who is representing the Town Board of Trustees. 
A motion to approve the minutes of the March 31st, 2022, meeting was made by Teigen, 2nd by Smith. All approved – motion passed. 
Discussion was held on the Three Toes Campground building permit application. Plans are to add 2 bathrooms, and 1 shower to the West of the laundromat. Motion to approve the application and send it to the town board was made by Tiegen, 2nd by Smith. All in favor. Discussion was held with Anders about his easement variance request on Sage and 3rd Street. A motion was made by Smith, 2nd by Teigen to approve the application and send it to the town board.
Before adjourning, Glines gave his resignation from the Planning and Zoning Board. A motion was made by Glines, to appoint Henderson as Planning and Zoning President. The motion was 2nd by Teigen. All in favor, motion passed.
A motion was made by Glines, to elect Smith as Planning and Zoning Vice President. The motion was 2nd by Teigen. All in favor—motion passed. 
Being no further business, Glines adjourned the meeting at 6:21 pm. 
     

     SIGNED: ___________________________
							                        Tim Glines, President
ATTEST: _______________________
	Erica Wagner, Secretary
